
NEWSLETTER  

FRIDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

WELCOME BACK! 

Lunch Menu 

The menu for next week will be Week 2. Please don’t forget to order lunches at least 

24 hours before they are required via Eduspot. 

School Photographer 

The school photographer will be in school on Thursday 12th September to take 

individual photographs. School will be open at 8:15am for photographs with siblings 

who do not yet attend this school if you wish.  

Swimming 

Class 4C will be swimming on Friday mornings, starting on Friday 13th September – 

please don’t forget swimming kits! They will be leaving school at about 10:45am. 

Dudley PCF Survey 

We have been asked by Dudley SEND to share the link below for parents to take 

part in a survey. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QFYQL2J 

Dudley Performing Arts 

If your child is interested in learning to play an instrument in school, please follow the 

link below to find out about music tuition provided by Dudley Performing Arts. 

https://www.dudley.gov.uk/things-to-do/dudley-performing-

arts/information-forparents-and-young-people/music-lessons-in-schools/  

  
After School Clubs 

The following clubs will be taking place after school next week with Mr. Bradley:- 

Tuesday – Year 6 Football 

Thursday – Years 5 & 6 Girls Football 

Friday – Year 6 Football 

Please see the letter from Mr. Bradley that has been sent with this newsletter for 

more information. 

 

Monday – Key Stage 2 Choir in class 3/4J. Consent form needs to be signed, please 

see Miss.Jones. 
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